
From:   George Blake   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   December 18, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0766-ex-pl-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari,

Thank You for the e-mail. Unfortunately, I have attempted on several occasions to upload PDF
documents and received a response that the file was a Video file. This is the reason for the JPG. It is the
only other choice.

I can send you the file via E-mail, if possible.

Please let me know ASAP. We would like to operate before the end of December, if possible, to collect
data on our Project for a past-due Proposal.

Thank You.

George Blake

913-548-6556


